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Co-op meeting conducts  
regular business Monday 
Discussion at the Socorro Electric Cooperative’s  

Board of Trustees meeting on Monday was mainly  

limited to regular agenda business. 

 

Trustees present were Dave Wade, Leo Cordova,  

Charlie Wagner and President Anne Dorough. District  

3 Trustee Melissa Amaro was absent. 

 

Issues discussed were the current retirements of  

customers’ capital credits, and the acceptance of bids  

for the sale of three older co-op trucks and two truck  

beds. The board also accepted bids for the sale of  

leftover scrap metal. 

 

District 1 Trustee Leo Cordova was appointed  

the SEC’s voting delegate at the New Mexico Rural  

Electric Cooperative 2014 annual meeting in Santa  

Fe. General Manager Joseph Herrera was named  

alternate to that meeting. 

 

Board President and District 5 Trustee Anne  

Dorough reported that the meeting of the Special By  

Law Committee scheduled for March 24 had been  

cancelled and will be rescheduled at a later date. 

District 2 Trustee Charlie Wagner requested that  

by-law changes that were not voted on at the 2013  

Annual Membership meeting be put on the agenda  

for this year’s meeting. Dorough said since there  

was not a quorum at either of last year’s membership  

meetings, those proposed changes were null and void,  

and that new ones would have to be submitted. 

The next monthly Board of Trustees meeting will  

be Wednesday, April 23, at 2 p.m. The boardroom  

address is 310 Abeyta Street. The co-ops annual  

membership meeting will be at 3 p.m. April 26 at  

Finley Gym 
 


